
 

Ørsted opens Borssele 1&2 maintenance location in Vlissingen 

  
Yesterday, Ørsted officially opened the maintenance location for the Borssele 1&2 wind farm 
in Vlissingen. The opening was organised together with Energy Port Zeeland. The 
maintenance location was officially opened by vice governor Jo-Annes de Bat of Zeeland, 
alderman John de Jonge of Vlissingen, CEO Daan Schalck of North Sea Port, director Erik de 
Bruyn of Cordeel Netherlands and director Steven Engels of Ørsted Netherlands. 
  
Programme Director Flemming Thomsen welcomed the nearly two hundred guests, 
and Henrik Egholm, EPC director of Borssele 1&2 gave a presentation about the state of 
affairs regarding the construction of the wind farm, which is currently taking place. Borssele 
1&2 will be operational end of this year. Steen Carsten Larsen, head of operations for 
Borssele 1+2, presented the maintenance strategy. There was also a contribution from Jens-
Otto Horslund, Denmark's ambassador to the Netherlands. 
 

 
 


